Millinocket

Maine's Biggest Small Town

HELP PROTECT OUR SEWER LINES

Due to this year's low rainfall and flows, our town's sewer lines are under
increased stress. This can lead to:

e Increased plugs and blocks
e Unnecessary bypasses
e Potential backups into residential basements

HELP PREVENT PROBLEMS: FLUSH WISELY
To avoid these issues, please remember:
e Toilet paper ONLY should be flushed
e Avoid flushing other items, such as wipes, sanitary products, and trash

WHAT TO DO IN CASE OF A SEWER ISSUE

If you experience slow-running drains and/or sewer backups in your basement,
please call the Public Works Department first at 723-7030 to determine if the
issue is with the town's infrastructure. This can save you time and money on
unnecessary plumbing calls.

By spreading the word, we could avoid repairs and reduce costs. Thank you!
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